
Our Topic is: Christmas 

Maths  

We will be learning to use a 
Part, Whole to split a group 
into parts.  

We will use 
words: 

How many?, 
count, split, 
part, whole 

Friday 8th December 

We will be going to Stoke 
Library for a trip.  

Morning: Butterflies 

Afternoon: Ladybirds 

Homework: 

We would like the children 
to create their own Christ-
mas decoration for the 
schools competition! Please 
see attached flyer for more 
information!.  

RE 

We will be 
learning more 
about the 
Christmas story. 
We will learn about the 3 wise 
men and what they did in the Na-
tivity story when Jesus was born.   

Literacy  

We will continue to read our story 
‘The Squirrels who Squabled.’ We 
will talk about  the problem in the 
story and how the characters feel.  
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Christmas jumper day 

On Friday, children can come to 
school wearing a Christmas jumper 
along with normal school uniform. 

We will not be collecting cash at school, instead 
please donate through this link which you will find on 
Tapestry.  

EAD 

We will be exploring colour 
mixing next week! Finding out 
what happens when we mix 
primary colours together.  


